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Focus


Reading- Sam, Ran Back!


Sight words- on, way, come, my , in


Amazing words- responsible, needs, shelter, tickle, faithful, fetch, heel, cuddle


Phonograms- a, ck


Essential question:  What do pets need:


Comprehension- plot





Math- Unit 6 “addition facts to 12”


Essential question: How will you count to add two numbers?





Writing- voice, asking sentences





Science/Social Studies- “apples” Johnny Appleseed





Spelling: “a” word family




















Week of September 24, 2012


    S			      Mrs. Mans


First Grade 


Karen.mans@dvusd.org











Each student will need one 1-1.5 inc notebooks and dividers. If anyone has any connections or would like to donate these to our class for our “data notebooks”, It would be greatly appreciated! 





If you are interested in coming in to help with reading groups on Mon.-Thurs. from 9:20-10:00 please email me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:Karen.mans@dvusd.org" �Karen.mans@dvusd.org�. Thanks





We have Mrs. Rensmeyer coming in on Mondays and Mrs. Hughes in on Fridays. We still need volunteers for T-th. 











                                      Reading                   Spelling                     Math


9/24�
10-15 min.�
Practice words�
4.8�
�
9/25�
10-15 min�
Practice words�
1.1�
�
9/26�
10-15 min�
Practice words�
1.2�
�
9/27�
10-15 min�
Practice words�
none�
�
9/28�
No homework�
No homework�
No homework�
�
 Math homework should be turned in on FRIDAY.  If the homework sheets do not match up, just do the page that comes home that day! We are rearranging the units to cover the standards. Thanks for your patience!





September Birthdays


Tanner, Joselyn, Nina


Star Student:


Amy





Spelling words 


can


dad


mad


at


cat


am


ran


back


bat 


sack


*Spelling test will be on Friday








Dates To Remember:


Sept. 24-28- book exchange week


Oct. 8- Fall break day NO School


October 19-early release


October 25-26- early release (conferences)





            Special thank you to all of our parent volunteers who came to speak with our class about your career! We learned so much and thoroughly enjoyed our visits with you!











